
NW 58 ST OUTFALL PROJECT 

FACT SHEET  
Roadwork Begins: November 14, 2022 

OVERVIEW 
On Monday, November 14, 2022, the City of Doral Public Works Department is scheduled to begin construction for the 
NW 58th Street Outfall Project. This project will be completed in phases. Phase I is drainage improvements along NW 
57 Street between NW 78 Avenue and NW 79 Avenue. Phase II is drainage improvements along NW 79 Avenue 
between NW 57 Street and NW 58 Street. Phase III is drainage improvements along NW 58 Street east of NW 79 
Avenue. The Project will include new stormwater drainage systems and milling and resurfacing. As a result, lane 
closures are to be expected within this area due to construction.   

THIS IMPROVEMENT WILL BENEFIT YOU BY: ADDRESSING ROADWAY FLOODING. 

WORK TO BE PERFORMED 

• Stormwater drainage improvements. 
• Milling and Resurfacing both lanes. 
• New striping. 
• Curb & Gutter 
• Site restoration. 

AFFECTED ROADWAYS 

• Project will be completed by roadway. Partial 
road closures are expected within each work 
zone.  

• Expect Delays.  
• No parking along the swale in the work zones.  
• Driveway Access  will be available at all times.  
• Work Hours: 7AM-5PM, Monday-Saturday.  
 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Approximately  180 calendar days for Final Completion 
Please note that this schedule could change due to weather or other unexpected conditions. 

HELPFUL HINTS 
Allow extra time to reach your destination. Obey all posted signs and speed limits. 
Watch for signs with information about upcoming work and traffic conditions. 

ALWAYS PUT SAFETY FIRST 

For your safety and the safety of others, please use caution when driving, walking or biking around a 
construction zone.  Wearing a safety belt is the single most effective way to protect people and re-
duce fatalities in motor vehicle accidents.  The department takes steps to reduce construction effects, 
but you might experience the following around the work site: 
• Side street, traffic lane, and sidewalk closures or diversions. 
• Increased dust and noise. 
• Workers and equipment moving around the area. 

 For more information, please contact the City of Doral Public Works Department at (305) 593-6740, or 
via email publicworks@cityofdoral.com.  Also you may visit our website www.cityofdoral.com. 
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